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WIS 100 Roundabout Closure
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Please note that all work is weather dependent 
and subject to change. 

Beginning the week of July 23, 2018 crews will start 
construction of the roundabout at Janesville Road 
and Forest Home Avenue.

Long-term closure scheduled to begin early 
morning on Monday, July 23, 2018:

•	Janesville Road just east of WIS 100 
is scheduled to close long-term until 
fall 2018 for the construction of the 
roundabout.

•	Forest Home Avenue just east 
of WIS 100 is scheduled to close     
long-term until fall 2018 for the 
construction of the roundabout.

Alternate Route:

ÆÆ Travelers can utilize WIS 100, 
Layton Avenue, 84th Street 
and Forest Home Avenue to get 
around the closures.

For project information or to 
receive project updates, contact:

WIS 100 Public Involvement Contact: Melanie Lempke 
Email: Melanie@devorpr.com | Cell: (262) 894-5735

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!
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The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is underway with the 
reconstruction of WIS 100 from just north of Edgerton Avenue to just south of 
College Avenue. The upcoming work and closures are scheduled for the next phase   
of this project:

https://projects.511wi.gov/
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